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AGM and Courtesy Call on the Club President and the
Premier of Sarawak

Happy day for KGS !

We are pleased to announce that at this morning’s MC meeting,
the Committee has tentatively set the AGM date on Saturday,
13t August 2022. As this an election year, you will have a
chance to choose your Committee to make the Club great again.
Please mark the date!

After the MC meeting our Deputy President, Tan Sri Datuk Amar
Haji Mohamad Morshidi Bin Abdul Ghani, led a delegation of
KGS Committee members to pay a courtesy call on the Premier
of Sarawak, YAB Datuk Patinggi Tan Sri (Dr) Abang Haji Abdul
Rahman Zohari Bin Tun Datuk Abang Haji Openg who is also the
current President of KGS at his office at 11.30am .

During the visit, Tan Sri Mohamad Morshidi briefed the
President on the Club’s Constitutional Amendments which have
recently been approved during the Club’s EGM and by the
Registrar Of Societies :chiefly, the Premier shall be the Patron
and the State Secretary shall be the President.

The event was special as Tan Sri took the opportunity to confer
the KGS Life Membership Award on the President for all his
contributions and services rendered to the Club through all the
years.

The Premier said that he is very happy to be associated with
KGS even though he is not a golfer and to be the first ever
Patron. He said that golf could be promoted as part of tourism.
He noted that as KGS is a place for the Government to host
visiting dignitaries @ who play golf, he would be willing to
provide funds for its re-development to uplift its aesthetic
standards and F&B facilities. Great news!

BOB CHEW POK VUN
Secretary
18t July 2022
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The President presenting the group photo taken at his office to the Deputy
President

From L to R: Francis Chapman, Stephen Mau, Sarbjit Singh Khaira, Henry Chuo,
Deputy President, President, Bob Chew, Liew Nam Boon, Bajuri Jauiji,
Ting Kee Suen.
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Deputy President presenting KGS Life Membership Award to our Club
President . Smiling faces all around. It was a very fruitful visit




